
SEPl'EMBER, 1973 

GAY SUPPORT AND AcrION NEWSIZM'ER 

RALLY TO THE CAUSEI 

A dent has been made. To have any kind of a gay support 
group in Bangor, Maine, has been a considerable advance. Let's 
keep it goingl Let's make it growl We have already had dances, 
a guest speaker from a New York gay lib organization, a guest 
speaker on the detection and control of V.D., a pot luck supper, 
and an outing. Most importantly we have been able to be together. 
We have been welcomed to a fine and safe place • . For this we 
thank the people of the Unitarian Church, 

Flexibility and openness are needed. Some people demand 
structures some refuse it, Complete separation of those for 
and those against won't get us far. It seems logical that some 
people favor political action, some favor social action, and some 
favor interpersonal encounter. Maybe we can stick together and 
be satisfied at least part of the time, It is understandable that 
some people just don't dig meetings, If not, what's wrong with 
going just to meet others? Autumn in Maine is beautifull How 
about making some plans for social events,,,. an outing, another 
supper, bowli~, or a Halloween dance. 

"OHi ' DO YA WANT I A DANCE?" 

There will be a Gay Mixer on September 7th, 
8s00 p,m, Unitarian Pariah House 

$1,00 donation, BY.OB, 
Minimum age 18, please, 

DON'T FORGETt 

Meetings every Tuesday night, 

?100 p.m. 

Unitarian Pariah House 

183 Ma.in Street 

Bangor 
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